

Office of the City Clerk
P.O. Box 1293
Albuquerque, NM 87103
Phone (505) 924-3650 Fax (505) 924-3660
www.cabq.gov/clerk

July 23, 2025

SENT VIA EMAIL ONLY

Bradley Day PO Box 70310 Albuquerque, NM 87197 bradwday1@gmail.com

**Re:** AV 04-2025 Advisory Opinion Request

Dear Mr. Day,

Thank you for your request for a advisory opinion to the Board of Ethics and Campaign Practices dated July 22, 2025. After review, we have determined that it does not meet the requirements for an advisory opinion under Section 4 of the Board's Rules. Advisory opinions must relate to conduct the requester intends to engage in and must ask for a specific interpretation of the applicable rules. Your request instead asks the Board to investigate the conduct of another person and does not present a question about your own prospective conduct.

If you believe a violation has occurred, you may submit a formal complaint using the complaint form available on the <u>Board of Ethics and Campaign Practices website</u>. Complaints must comply with the requirements outlined in Section 5(A)(3) of the Board's Rules.

If you wish to reframe and resubmit your request to focus on your own prospective conduct or seek interpretation of a specific rule as it applies to you, please submit a new request for an advisory opinion.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Ethan Watson

Albuquerque City Clerk

Cc: Jason Marks, Chair of the Board of Ethics and Campaign Practices Matt Jackson, Board Retained Attorney Ian Alden, Board Attorney